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As part of operational and service changes, after having served the Seneca community for

many years, our beloved Campus Store locations at King and Seneca@York campuses will

be closing their doors for one last time at end of day Friday, May 30.

The closures will have the following impact on in-person shopping and order pickup at the

Campus Store after Friday, May 30:

For in-person shopping, the Newnham Campus location (Room B1000, Building B)

will become the only option

Purchases made through the online store will need to be picked up at Newnham

Campus or delivered

Special closing sale

To give the two locations a proper sendoff, the Campus Store team will be offering students,

employees and friends a 20 per cent discount on all clothing and merchandise purchases in

store from Monday, May 26 to Friday, May 30.

Textbooks and course supplies excluded.
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